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Docket No. 50-334

Duquesne Light Company
ATTN: Mr. C. N. Dunn

Vice President
Operations Division

435 Sixth Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219

Gentlemen:

Reference: Letter, E. J. Brunner to C. N. Dunn dated January 17, 1980.
(Inspection Report Number 50-334/79-20)

There was an error in the subject inspection report identification number. The
correct inspection report number should have been 50-334/79-29.

To correct the error we are providing to you in it's entirety a corrected letter
and enclosures which will supersede the subject January 17, 1980 letter. Please
discard the entire referenced letter and enclosures dated January 17, 1980 and
replace it with the one included herein.

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. If you have any questions
regarding this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely,

f. O. b M,h. , A+h b
Eldon J. Brunner, Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear

Support Branch
1

Enclosures :
1. Appendix A, Notice of Violation '

2. Office of Inspection and Enforcement Inspection
1

Report Number 50-334/79-29 I

|cc w/encls: |

F. Bissert, Technical Assistant Nuclear |
R. Washabaugh, QA Manager |

J. Werling, Station Superintendent
|

G. Moore, General Superintendent, Power Stations Department !

J. J. Carey, Nuclear Technical Assistant
R. Martin, Nuclear Engineer
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